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Dear Parents and Families, 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be in the Ringgold Primary/Elementary Media Center on Friday, 

September 25 – Friday, October 2. Special Grandparent Day Events are scheduled on Friday, 

September 25 (Kindergarten & 3rd grade), Tuesday, September 29 (1st grade) and Wednesday, 

September 30 (2nd grade). 

  

Our new Book Fair theme for fall 2015 is Monster Book Fair: Reading is So Much Fun You’ll Get 

GOOSEBUMPS! This season’s Book Fair will be an exciting celebration full of fun activities and 

hundreds of books kids want to read. 

 

If you have some time to help us run our Book Fair, please complete the form below and circle the 

areas where you would like to help. Return the form to your child’s teacher, or email either of us.  

  

Sincerely, 
Allison Crawford acrawford.res@catoosa.k12.ga.us 
Amy Wright awright.rps@catoosa.k12.ga.us  
 
 

 
Sign me up to help at the Book Fair! 

 

Name           Telephone    _____   

Email: _________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name:_______________________  Student Homeroom: __________________ 

 

Circle the areas you’d like to help:  

 Setting up the fair: Tuesday, September 22; 1:00 – 3:00 

 Preview Days: Wednesday, September 23 (RES) or Thursday, September 24 (RPS) 

 During the fair: Friday, September 25 – Friday, October 2;  
      Day(s) preferred: ______________________________ 

 Packing up: Friday, October 2; 1:00 – 3:00 
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